
BOROUGH OF PLEASANT
HILLS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

NOTICE  IS  HEREBY  GIVEN
THAT THE ZONING HEARING
BOARD  HAS  SCHEDULED  A
PUBLIC  HEARING  ON
THURSDAY, MAY 30, 2024, AT
7:00 P.M. AT THE PLEASANT
HILLS  MUNICIPAL  BUILDING,
275  CURRY  HOLLOW  ROAD,
SUITE  220,  PITTSBURGH,  PA
15236 FOR THE APPLICATION
FILED BY JIM AND KATHLEEN
FUNKHOUSER,  260  AUDREY
DRIVE, PITTSBURGH PA, 15236
FOR  A  VARIANCE  TO
CHAPTER  374,  SECTION-14,
SUBSECTION  1-D,  THAT  ALL
ACCESSORY  BUILDINGS
SHALL  BE  LOCATED  IN  THE
REAR  YARD  AND  CHAPTER
374,  SECTION  82,
SUBSECTION  I,  ACCESSORY
STRUCTURE  SHALL  NOT
EXCEED ONE STORY OR 15 FT
ABOVE GROUND LEVEL. SAID
LOT AND BLOCK 388-S-40.


